
              

                              Lake Weed Management Committee  

    Tuesday March 30, 2021  

                                              Regular Meeting 

                                                  Zoom Meeting                  

                  

The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:03pm. Present were 

Michele Fitzpatrick (TL), Chris Kennavane (WL), Joe Welsh (DP), Marty Harris 

(TL), Lida Exstein (DP) and Mark Harris, Selectman. 

Absent were Simon Ellis (WSO) and Brian Smith (WSP) 

Minutes from December 29,2020 were approved by Marty Harris, 2nd by 

Michele Fitzpatrick. Vote was unanimous. 

Dog Pond reported that they have applied for the DEEP Grant and are 

expecting NEAR to do a survey in and make recommendation as to what the 

next steps are as a result of lack of funding last year. 

Tyler Lake stated that they have also applied for the DEEP Grant and are 

waiting for the Endangered Species to give the OK. They have also applied for a 

whole lake treatment and are waiting for clearance from the Endangered 

Species group for the permit to be issued. They will also do follow up testing 

on readings from last years testing to determine the sources of the high 

readings 

Woodridge Lake expects to receive their permit for carp within the next week. 

They have completed the required barriers at exit points and are planning on 

buying 879 carp in this year and restocking again next year. They did a 

herbicide treatment last fall and are looking forward to seeing the results this 

summer. 

West Side Pond no report. 



Mark commented that the Selectmen’s budget included the Town Grant 

money to the lakes but it will be a tough financial year for the Town and it is 

imperative that we get real support for the Board of Finance meeting on April 

28th. A presentation will be made to them by Chris Sanders. The link will be 

sent to the committee for their distribution. It will be a Zoom meeting 

Motion to adjourn was made by Marty Harris, 2nd by Lida Exstein and 

unanimously approved. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

      By Mark S. Harris, Chairman 

 

 


